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April 22, 2020 

 

Dear Sunrise Community,  

 

On Tuesday April 21, 2020, Governor Baker announced that all Massachusetts K-12 public and private 

schools are to remain closed for the duration of the school year due to the ongoing COVID-19 health 

concern. Additionally, all non-essential DEEC programs are to remain closed until June 29, 2020. 

 

Sunrise’s Board of Directors tele-conferenced yesterday to discuss how the new extended closure 

impacts our school community. We recognize the challenges and difficulties that families are 

experiencing during these unprecedented times and every effort and consideration will be taken to 

provide the best solution that supports our families, staff, and the future operation of our program.  

 

The Board of Directors will continue conferencing and a decision will be met soon; I will notify the 

parent body thereafter. 

 

In the meantime, Sunrise will continue to support the students in the best way possible by providing 

parents with Head Teacher YouTube videos, individual work/activity plans, along with daily music, 

stories, and lessons created by our Music and Assistant Teachers on the Sunrise Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/sunrisemontessori/  

 

I encourage families to reach out to me anytime via email, and I can also be reached directly at the 

school on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays between 9am-3pm. My goal is to remain connected as a 

community as we complete this school year in the “Montessori at Home” fashion! 

 

Stay hopeful and healthy! 

 

Best regards, 

 

Andrea Rossick 

 

Head of School 

headofschool@mysunrisemontessori.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


